STRAIDHAVERN PRIMARY SCHOOL

Newsletter

COOKERY:  An evening cookery demonstration in aid of school funds is being held in Killead Hall, Aldergrove on Monday 26th March at 7.30pm. Supper will be available and fun competitions held on the night.  Everyone very welcome.  Please see details overleaf. Unfortunately transport to this event is no longer available. 

TENNIS:  A tennis coach visited the school recently and gave a lesson in tennis to all the children, which they thoroughly enjoyed (may be some budding tennis champions in the future).  Each child received a leaflet about local tennis coaching




            


AUTHOR:  The author Colin Bateman visited the school on Thursday.  He spoke to the children about his writing experiences and he read a chapter from his latest novel ‘Running with the Reservoir Pups’, to the children and they really enjoyed his life talk and reading.  If anyone would like to buy a signed copy of his novel, please send in £10.00 to school.       



EASTER FUN MORNING:  Please return to school the form sent home recently with your child for the Easter Fun event along with £3.50 and also a donation of Easter Eggs per family (if not already done so).  Many thanks to everyone who have already contributed so generously.  It is very much appreciated.




HOLIDAYS:  The school will finish early for the Easter holidays on the 4th April.  Transport will be provided at the earlier times.  The first run will leave school at 11.00am with children from the P1/2/3 classes any who older brothers/sisters, they will also go at this earlier time.  The second run will leave school at 11.30am approx with the remaining children.  Children who travel to school by car may be collected at 11.00am.  The school will re-open for the new term on Tuesday 17th April.

CHARITY FUN RAISER –  ‘JUMP ROPE FOR HEART’ – The children will be participating in this event on the 3rd April.  Sponsorship forms will be going home with the children next week.  Please support this very worthy cause.




ENROLMENT:  There are some places still available for the P1 class September 2012.  If you know of any parents who have children due to start school in September, please tell them to contact the school.  Please continue to spread the good word about our school.

VOUCHERS:  Please remember to send in your Tesco vouchers for Schools which go towards  buying much needed resources.
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